

VIA E-File

September 11, 2019

Ms. Patty Van Gerpen, Executive Director South Dakota Public Utilities Commission State Capitol Building, 1st Floor 500 East Capitol Avenue Pierre, South Dakota 57501

RE: Midcontinent Communications' MN PUC Tariff No. 1

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen,

Enclosed for submission to the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission is the revised Midcontinent Communications' Tariff No. 1. This document updates tariff language to accommodate changes in the Federal Lifeline Program as well as addresses several administrative corrections.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing.

Sincerely,

Andi Livingston Regulatory Reporting Manager

(605) 274-3648

Andrea.Livingston@Midco.com

andrea Sournaptan

Enclosure(s)